
 

 

25th November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to let you know about musical activities and opportunities available at 

Preston Music Centre.   Beginner, intermediate and advanced lessons are available 

on all instruments including piano, keyboard, drums, guitar, trumpet, trombone, horn, 

tuba, violin, viola, cello, flute, clarinet and saxophone. Singing lessons are also 

available. 

 

The Centre also offers beginner bands/ensembles for wind, brass and string players 

with weekly rehearsals and the opportunity to perform in regular concerts. It’s also a 

great way to meet new friends! 

 

If your child enjoys singing there is also the Showstoppers Pop Choir! (Yr6 upwards) 

 

Preston Music Centre meets at Fulwood Academy, Black Bull Lane, PR2 3PD on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays between 4.00 – 7.00pm 

 

Please see  https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/make-music/preston-music-

centre-2/  for full details and to register for lessons. Alternatively, please contact me 

directly by email or text for more information or to discuss. 

 

New starters very welcome! 

 

With best wishes, 

 
 

Christopher Cull 
Head of Preston Music Centre 
christopher.cull@lancashire.gov.uk 
07708 296910 
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